


News from Roma1
• Tomorrow Sofia is going to restart RM1 minidaq2; 

• Since May the 4th: 

• it will be possible to go to lab (with suitable Protection Masks); 

• we can resume the nSB-nODE chain if needed; 

• If CERN crate comes back, we should decide where to install nECS prototype: do 
we move there? we still work in RM1? We ask for Central On-line Cluster? 



• The nECS prototype should be installed somewhere for a “system” test. 

• There are still crucial questions to decide: 

• How many projects? 

• Clara was proposing 3: 

• nODE 

• nFEE 

• nFSM 

• What do you think? It will make everything “lighter” but need some major 
modification that will need to be tested. 

• It’s crucial to have a reliable machine where to install and run the Integrated nECS

• Current proposal


